
 

 

Ron Volk 
4800 County Rd 11 
Sentinel Butte, ND 58654 
701-218-0352 
ronvolk1873@gmail.com 

16th January 2025 

 

Opposition to SB2139 Increasing the brand registration from $25 to $50 

Dear Senate Committee Members, 

I am opposed to this bill on the basis that its 100% increase with no reason 
behind it? What is the extra money going to be used for?  Most increases are 
incremental 10%, 20% etc. 100% increase is extreme no matter what the dollar 
amounts, therefore I urge a DO NOT PASS. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ron Volk 

 


